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Agriculture Workforce Coalition Statement on the Announcement of the 
President’s Executive Order on Immigration 

 
Washington, D.C. (November 20, 2014)—“In light of the President’s announcement today, the 
Agriculture Workforce Coalition (AWC) re-emphasizes that the only way to permanently fix agriculture’s 
labor shortage is through legislation. As we look forward to the start of the new Congress in January, we 
strongly urge the House and Senate, Democrats and Republicans, Congress and the Administration, to 
come together and pass legislation that both deals with the reality of the current agricultural workforce 
and recognizes the need for a new, market-based visa program to meet farmers’ future labor needs. 
“Without such legislation, farmers will continue to be unable to find the workers they need to pick crops 
or care for livestock; more food production will go overseas; local economies across the country will 
suffer; and the American consumer will pay more for the food they eat. 
 
“What farmers, ranchers and growers need, and what the American people deserve, is for policy makers 
in Washington to do their jobs and act to solve the country’s broken immigration system.“ 
 
About the Agriculture Workforce Coalition 
The Agriculture Workforce Coalition (AWC) brings together over 70 organizations representing the 
diverse needs of agricultural employers across the country. AWC serves as the unified voice of 
agriculture in the effort to ensure that America’s farmers, ranchers and growers have access to a stable 
and secure workforce. 
 
The steering committee of the AWC consists of: American Farm Bureau Federation, AmericanHort, 
Florida Fruit & Vegetable Association, National Council of Agricultural Employers, National Council of 
Farmer Cooperatives, National Milk Producers Federation, USA Farmers, U.S. Apple Association, United 
Fresh Produce Association, Western Growers Association, and Western United Dairymen. 
To learn more about AWC, visit our website at www.agworkforcecoalition.org.  
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